
Regional Planning Board Workshop 
   
Friday, May 6, 2011 

10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Registration at 9:30 a.m.) 

Foothills Higher Education Center, Morganton, NC 

 
The Western Regional Office of the N.C. Division of 
Community Assistance (DCA) is offering a workshop for new Planning Board members or those 
who have attended past programs and would like a refresher. The workshop is co-sponsored by 
the Local Government Training Program, in the Department of Political Science & Public 
Affairs at Western Carolina University. 
 
The morning session, led by DCA planners, will cover topics such as the authority, roles and 
responsibilities of the planning board; long-range planning; application and plan review; and 
public participation at board meetings. In the afternoon Rich Ducker from the UNC School of 
Government will address legal issues, cover resources for planning boards, and take questions.  
 
A registration fee of $25 covers the cost of materials lunch, and breaks. To register, please 
complete the registration form and return it to the address below. Checks should be made 

payable to Western Carolina University. Space is limited to the first 50 who register.  
 
For program information, you may contact Ginny Faust at (828) 251-6914 or 
vfaust@nccommerce.com. For information about registering, please contact Vickey Wade at 
(828) 227-3442 or vwade@wcu.edu. 
 
Directions to Foothills Higher Ed Center: http://www.wpcc.edu/academics.php?cat=18
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Regional Planning Board Workshop     2011     

                       

Name ________________________________________Title: ___________________ 
Unit of Government: ________________________County: _____________________ 
Address: ______________________________________________________________ 
City _________________________________________ Zip Code: ________________ 
Email: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
Units sending more than one board member may send the list of registrants, their titles and 

emails with one registration form. Registration confirmations will be emailed. 

 

Return this registration form and payment to:  
 
Local Government Training Program, PS & PA 
345 Stillwell Bldg, WCU, Cullowhee, NC 28723 


